Decembar 23, 1941,

« Hr, Walter Winchell,
Hew York Daily Mirror,
235 East 45th Btreet,
New York City, N.Y.

Dear Walter:

In answer to the enclosed clipping from
' the Beaumont, Texas, Journal, I anclose you a copy
of my telegram to Billy Rose. In the future if you
feel disposed to ask me personelly instesd of the
public, I shall be glud to tell you tue facts - sven
though they may not always be advantagsous.

Sincerely,

AGC.ED



